A
v

Arch Petroleum Inc.

June 7, 2005

Ms Donna Mull

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1625 N. French Drive

Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: C. E. Lamunyon #7 30-025-(0]{%E

Dear Ms Mull:

To confirm our conversation of last week, this well was not directionally
drilled. A whipstock was set to exit the casing and make an open hole
completion. After exiting the casing, the hole was drilled straight. No
directional control was attempted & no directional surveys were run. I have
previously given this information to someone else in your office. If you have
any questions, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

Reﬂxg' A %\/

Division Operations Supervisor

PO.Box 10340 MIDIAND, TEXAS 79702 (915) 685-8100



